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We're so excited to have
you!

Front row, left to right:
Samantha Clark
Stephanie Oseguera
Younghee Kim

Back row, left to right:
Molli Calhoun
Rachel Ohrenschall
Shabnum Alizada

Fall 2022 

Welcome
Class of

2025!

Daisy Awards

Welcome Kelsey-Jo
Moss, DNP, PNP-PC!

Congratulations to our very own PNP
faculty member, Liz Espinoza, DNP,
CPNP-AC and Garrett Chatelain, Class
of 2023 on receiving the 2022 Daisy
Graduate and Student Award.

Daisy Awards are granted to faculty
and students who demonstrate
commitment to compassionate care
of students and patients and builds
connections to the community.

You can find more at
https://www.ohsu.edu/school-of-
nursing/daisy-academic-award 

We are happy to welcome
Kelsey-Jo Moss as our newest
faculty member.  Kelsey-Jo is an
OHSU PNP alumna, graduating
with her DNP in 2020.  She has
worked at Doernbecher
Children's Hospital as well as
Hillsboro Pediatrics. 
Thank you for joining us, Kelsey-
Jo!


